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IRKEBEINER 

Annual General Meeting 
Date  Wednesday 18th May, 2011. 

Time  7.30 pm 

Venue Kangaroo Hoppet Office – in the big room. 

Supper Will be provided. 

Agenda The agenda at the AGM will include Reports from the President, the Treasure and several 

Sub-Committee convenors. 

The agenda will also include the election of the General Committee and Executive Posi-

tions for 2011/2012.  If you are prepared to volunteer, please come along. 
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BNSC LIFE MEMBERSHIP & CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION 

and the IAN RYAN MEMORIAL CLUB AWARD 

 
Nominations for “Life Membership” and  “Certificates of Appreciation” and the Ian Ryan Memorial 

Club Award, will be accepted from BNSC members up until Wednesday, April 20th.  The AGM will be 

held on Wednesday the 18th of May.  The nomination should include a short history or potted biography 

outlining the reason/s for the particular nomination.  The decision will be made by the general commit-

tee before the AGM of that year. 

“Life Membership” awards will only be made in exceptional circumstances with a maximum of two life 

memberships awarded in any year.  There is no limit on the number of certificates of appreciation that 

may be given in any year.  The Ian Ryan Memorial Award is awarded annually for voluntary service to 

the club over the last twelve months. 

Mount Beauty 1/2 Marathon 

Volunteers are needed for the 1/2 marathon to be held on the 21/5/2011.  If you can help please con-

tact Bob Flower. 

Membership and Newsletters 

Memberships are due on the 1/6/2011.  You will receive an email reminder to renew. 

The club has changed to a new method of communicating with its members. From now on, our news-

letter will be available on-line through our new web-site <www.birkebeiner.org.au>. Also, all our club 

events will be announced on-line. 

In order to receive these communications, you must confirm your subscription when you receive an 

email request shortly. 

We ask all members to confirm the subscription. You can unsubscribe at anytime, but unsubscribing 

will block all electronic communications from the club. 

If you wish to receive a posted newsletter,  this will be the last, please let me know in writing or email 

or phone me. 


